3/27-3/31/17 Weekly Newsletter

Located on the second floor of S
Lawrence, behind the USSSS Y 2 [ =
Dean's office room #262 W ,

Pantry@wcupa.edu/ (610) 436-

2378 >>

V)-

JURE IN
to a
Student Dinner
Where: Faculty Dining Room In Lawrence
When: March 30, 2017
Time: 6:00 PM

Cost: FREE!

RSVP at pantry@wcupa.edu (& ?DUE-C

Weekly Hours of

Operation
Monday: 1:00PM -3:00PM
. Tuesday: 12:00PM-3:00PM
- Wednesday: 11:00AM- 2:00PM
. Thursday: 3:00PM-7:30PM
Friday: 12:00PM- 3:00PM

summer's Coming

NEED A JOB?

The Pantry Is hiring Summer work study
students for the Campus Garden
Please apply on the Financial Aid page

Take note that Thursdays are
extended, we are not open on
the weekends. Please prepare
for the weekends by coming in
Monday-Friday during our
available hours.




